
 
 
 
 
 

June 14, 1995 
 
 
 
 
Carey Drayton 
Director of Public Safety 
University of Oregon 
 
Dear Carey: 
 
I am writing to thank you and all your officers and staff members for the excellent 
performance of the Office of Public Safety before and during the visit of Mrs. Corazon 
Aquino.  I am greatly impressed with the professionalism and diligence of everyone on 
the team, and your careful and thorough planning clearly helped make the visit the 
resounding success that it became.  The coordination with the Eugene police department 
was superb.   
 
I also wish to thank you for the personal effort that you put into the visit, including 
arranging the first-class treatment of the Aquinos during their arrival and departure at the 
Portland airport, helping them with reticketing and baggage problems, and ensuring a 
smooth transfer in Seattle.  I am most grateful for your advice, patience, and moral 
support during the past two months. 
 
You and your staff did an outstanding job, and I extend my thanks and eternal gratitude. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
 
 
 
 
 
c: Dave Frohnmayer, President 
 


